
               Tadika Seri Soka 
Commemorative Gathering For The 5th Opening Anniversary 

 
 

Heartiest Congratulations to all of you of Malaysia Soka Kindergarten, 
the most dearest in the world, on the occasion of your commemorative 
gathering for the 5th Opening Anniversary. 
 

Your pleasant performances and cheerful chorus today, I think, will give 
many people vigour and courage. All of you, please be like the lion's cub, 
treasuring your father and mother, helping your friends who are in difficulties, 
becoming children who are "strong, righteous and lively". 
 

I am really looking forward to meeting all of you whom I like very much. 
 

Lastly, I would like to thank from the bottom of my heart all the staff 
who has been dedicating your devoted effort in constructing the kindergarten 
since her opening. At the same time, because of your effort, you were able to 
build a kindergarten which is highly praised in your country. As the founder, 
there is no other greater joy than this. Praying for your good health and future 
endeavours, I conclude my message. 
 
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 
16 April 2000   

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Tadika Seri Soka 
6th Graduation Ceremony 

 
 

My heartiest congratulations to all of you, the princes and princesses of 
our Soka Kindergarten, on the grand occasion of your graduation. Your smiling 
faces swelled with dreams seem to be appearing right before my eyes. Seeing 
all of you, the treasure of the word, in high spirit is my greatest joy. 

 
Deep down in your heart, there are the wings of courage. These wings 

will help all of you fly anywhere into the future of hope and help fulfill all your 
dreams. 

 
The stage of activities for all of you is the world. From now on as well, it 

is my wish that all of you will grow up excellently just as the motto of  Soka 
Kindergarten “Strong, Righteous and Lively” while making a lot of friends. 

 
I am looking forward with great pleasure to the day when I can meet all 

of you who have grown strongly just like the lion cubs. 
 

Lastly, I would like to extend my heartiest wishes to all the parents on 
the fresh departure today of all your children. And, my deepest thanks to all 
the teachers and staff who have been making the greatest efforts everyday for 
the sake of the children’s growth. 

 
     To all of you graduates, please be high-spirited always! 
 
 

 Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 

14 October 2000  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



               Tadika Seri Soka 
Commemorative Gathering For The 6th Opening Anniversary 

 
 

My deepest congratulations to all of you, the princes and princesses of 
the 21st century, on the occasion of the 6th anniversary of your kindergarten. 
The high-spirited figure of everyone of you seems to appear right before my 
eyes. 
 

In December last year, I was able to realise my desire to visit your 
kindergarten for the first time. I cannot forget the wonderful white 
kindergarten building and your beautiful sparkling jewel-like eyes that I saw at 
that time. From the bottom of my heart, I felt great joy and my trust in your 
promising future. 
 

Please play a lot, study a lot and create lots of memories in this Soka 
Kindergarten of Malaysia. 
 

Here, let us make a promise together. That is, to “treasure our friends”! 
From now on, I believe you will be making a lot of friends. If these friends are 
in difficulty or if they feel sad, please support and help them. Please get along 
well with one another and join hands to create a joyful kindergarten for all. 
 

All of you are very important treasures of the future. Please grow up to 
be gentle-hearted and warm-hearted people. I am always praying that all of 
you will grow to become “strong, righteous, lively”, and that all of your dreams 
will definitely come true. 
 

Please treasure and take good care of your father and mother. I am 
earnestly looking forward to meeting all of you in high spirits again. Till then, 
please stay in good health! 

 
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 
16 April 2001   

 
 
 
 



Tadika Seri Soka 
7th Graduation Ceremony 

 
 
The treasures of Malaysia, the children of Tadika Seri Soka, how are you? 

Today is your 7th graduation ceremony, I would like to express my heartiest 
congratulations to you all. 
 
 Since meeting some of you, my young fellow friends, in December last 
year, visions of you growing into excellent elder brothers and elder sisters 
appear right before my very eyes, making me feel very joyful. 
 
 The most important thing now is to enable people around the world to 
get along well with one another and to lead happy lives without conflict. 
  
 It is my wish that from now onwards, all of you, the princes and 
princesses of peace, will make many friends throughout the world and, while 
helping each other, create a wonderful 21st century that is full of hopes and 
dreams. I will also do all I can to support you all. 
 
 Please continue to grow forever, engraving in your hearts the motto that 
you have learnt in Tadika Seri Soka, that is ‘Strong, Righteous and Lively’. Au 
the same time, please tressure your fathers and mothers. 
 
 I am looking forward to the day when I can meet all of you, my 
high-spirited friends. 
 
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 

14 October 2001  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



The Gathering of Graduates 
Commemorative Gathering For The 7th Opening Anniversary 

     
 
 Heartiest congratulations on the occasion of your cheerful gathering of 
graduates.  The joyful faces of all of you reuniting with dear old friends 
spreading out through the whole kindergarten seem to be appearing right 
before my eyes. 
 
 Today, please spend an enjoyable time leisurely with friends whom you 
have not met for quite some time. 
 
 It is my greatest joy to see all of you growing into admirable individuals 
who can take action and actively work for the sake of many people. From now 
on, please continue to do your best brightly and cheerfully based on the motto 
of Soka Kindergarten, “Strong, Righteous and Lively.” 
 
 At present, I am doing my very best to build a global stage on which all 
of you can play your active roles in the future. 
 
 I am earnestly praying every day for the good health and growth of all of 
you, precious individuals who will build a peaceful world. 
 
 I am earnestly looking forward to the day when I can meet all of you 
who would have grown splendidly. 

 

       Founder  
Daisaku Ikeda 

   11 May 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Tadika Seri Soka 
8th Graduation Ceremony 

 
 

 Heartiest congratulations to all of you, the 191 graduates, on the 
occasion of your grand graduation ceremony. 
 
 And to all the family members who are here to see the excellent growth 
and the smooth graduation of your children, I would like to congratulate all of 
you from the bottom of my heart. 
 
       Dear all graduates, how are all of you ? I am looking forward most to the 
day when I can meet all of you who are high-spirited! 
 
 Do all of you listen well to what your mother say? Do all of you treat 
your father well? I hope that all of you who are from the Soka Kindergarten will 
always treasure your father and mother and grow to become praiseworthy 
individuals. 
 
 To all of you, I have a request. That is, I want all of you to make as many 
friends as possible. Throughout the whole world, please make lots and lots of 
friends. If you have friends, you will always be high-spirited and you can play a 
lot together. Your studies will also become a joyful thing and going to school 
will also become interesting. Please get along well with all your friends. In the 
future, together hand in hand, create a wonderful Malaysia and a peaceful 
world without war.                
    
 Finally, praying that all of you, who have learned the motto of Strong, 
righteous and lively  in this wonderful Soka Kindergarten, will grow into 
individuals who are always in high-spirit and loved by everyone. I conclude my 
message.  
 
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 

20 October 2002 
 

 
 
 



Tadika Seri Soka 
9th Graduation Ceremony 

  
 

Heartiest congratulations to all of you, the 169 princes and princesses 
who are the treasures of the world, on the occasion of your grand graduation 
ceremony. 
 
 And, to all the fathers and mothers, I would like to congratulate all of 
you from the bottom of my heart on the splendid growth of your children 
achieved through this graduation. And, to all the teachers and staff, I would 
also like to extend my sincerest appreciation to all of you. 
 
 All of you should be very excited now as you prepare for a new life from 
now onwards. The lion is the king of all beasts. When the lion roars, all the 
cowardly animals will run away. Within each and every one of you, there is the 
heart of the lion. There is the courageous heart that will never be defeated by 
anything at all. When you are at a loss, saying, “What should I do?” please well 
forth your courageous heart, challenging and advancing as the lion’s cub. 
 
 Finally, praying for all of you to grow high-spiritedly and cheerfully, I 
conclude my congratulatory message. 
 
 I am looking forward to the day when I can meet with all of you. 

        
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 

19 October 2003 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Tadika Seri Soka 
10th Graduation Ceremony 

 
  

 My heartfelt congratulations to all of you, the 128 princes and princesses 
who are our treasures of hope, on your graduation day. 
 
 To all parents, I would like to sincerely congratulate you on the 
graduation of your precious children. As the founder, I too rejoice from the 
bottom of my heart at the appearance of all of them growing admirably. And, 
to all teachers and staff, I would also like to extend my appreciation to you for 
your daily utmost efforts. 
 
 For all the past two years here in Tadika Seri Soka, all of you have 
studied and learned a lot. How to get along well with your friends? How to 
treasure your father and mother? How to develop an unbeatable heart? How 
to develop a courageous heart?  
 
 Even after your graduation, please treasure what you have learned. As 
“children of the sun” who bring courage and hope to others, please face new 
challenges with all of your might! 
 
 Here in Japan, I conclude my message by praying that all of you will grow 
in high spirits. 
 
 I am looking forward to meeting all of you. 
 
 

Founder 
Daisaku Ikeda 

23 October 2004 
 
 


